
Dear Community Member, 

As we approach the flu season, we want to remind you of the importance of protecting yourself 

and your loved ones. Influenza can lead to serious health complications, but there is a simple and 

effective way to reduce the risk: get vaccinated! 

We encourage you to schedule your influenza vaccination as soon as possible. The vaccine is 

safe, effective, and widely available. It not only helps protect you but also contributes to 

community immunity, keeping everyone healthier. 

Please contact your healthcare provider or visit your local pharmacy to find out more about 

vaccination locations and availability. Remember, protecting your health is a crucial step in 

ensuring a healthy community. 

Thank you for taking this important step towards flu prevention. Stay healthy! 

Sincerely, 

Your Local Health Department 


